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Comments: The Rangeland Management Directive interferes with the Wilderness Act. As an American, I

consider that the Wilderness Act is of prime importance in the protection of American's public lands for the future

for our children and grandchildren. Livestock grazing degrades public lands. I have long been interested in the

idea of voluntary grazing permit reduction to protect the wilderness. The recovery of threatened species needs to

have top priority. Thank you for considering my viewpoint.

Sincerely,

Karen Anderson

Colorado


